
Jashan-E-Rukhsat-A Farewell Party

17, April, 2019

Farewell Party “Jashan-e-Rukhsat” was organized on April 17, 2019 to bid farewell to final year students
of the department. All the teachers of the department were present at this event. The junior students of
M.Sc. Maths and B.Sc. CSM organized the fun games and party for the outgoing students.

Prof. Namarta Singla HOD said that such parties make students refresh before the exams. He also
congratulate the outgoing students and motivated them to choose their carrier which will lead them to
fulfill their needs and interests. 
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